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12/24/98

Greetings to Sharon, Jay & Issal

According to the record book kept by my jolly
elves, 67% of the Mitchell household was nice this
past year, and 33% was naughty. (It is our policy
not to divulge details.)

Since this is above the world niceness average
(which hovers at about 43%), the entire workshop
took a vote and decided to give none of you coal or
pony crap this year.

So it is my pleasure, on behalf of Mrs. Claus and
the entire minuscule gang, to wish you all a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year. And IT'd
especially like to encourage the 33% to get with
the program, Jay. (Oops. Ho ho ho.)

Your frozen friend from the North,

Santa



